
 

 

 

 

 

 

The NC Osteopathic Medical Association (NCOMA, 

the North Carolina Society of the American College 

of Osteopathic Family Physicians (NCS-ACOFP) and 

the Campbell University School of Osteopathic 

Medicine (CUSOM) are hosting a joint Winter CME 

Conference for North Carolina physicians at the 

CUSOM campus in Buies Creek, NC.  The conference 

will be held on Saturday, February 18, 2017 from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm. 

 

 

Why Attend the Winter Conference at 

Campbell University? 

Exhibiting at the conference will bring you face to 

face with key decision makers from across the 

state who evaluate your products and services 

and utilize them in their daily medical practices 

and personal lives.  

   

       Exhibit and Sponsor Info 

 Booth space including table and chairs 

 Free electricity 

 Name and description in conference 

program 

 Sponsors will have logo on promotional 

materials and association’s website 

 Fees: Exhibitors $150 – Sponsors $400 -

$600 (includes exhibitor space) 

Exhibitors must complete an exhibitor form.  For more info, contact Nancy Guy, Campbell 

University School of Osteopathic Medicine at 910-893-7960 or by e-mail at guy@campbell.edu.   

Promote Services.  Target physicians.  Demo and sell products.  Network.  

Make connections.  Cultivate interest.  Grow clientele.  Make contacts.   

Build Relationships. 
 

Join us for the 2017 CME Winter Conference 

February 18, 2017 

Exhibitor Spaces and Sponsorships Available 

http://www.ncoma.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/Exhibitor-Agreement-for-Winter-Conference.pdf
mailto:guy@campbell.edu
http://www.nc-acofp.org/
http://www.campbell.edu/cusom/
http://www.ncoma.org/

